St. Stanislaus Church

6418 RT W
Wardsville, MO 65101-9702
573-636-4925

July 31, 2016

Dear Parents:

We are excited to share with you some great news! The Parish School of Religion (PSR)
catechists are geared up for another year of teaching and sharing the Catholic faith. We invite
all public school children of the parish, grades Kindergarten thru 5th grade, to join us this
catechetical year as we dive into a wonderful program called “Be My Disciples”.

Please join us Wednesday, August 24 at 6:30 p.m. in the parish gym for a short orientation of
our program. You will have an opportunity to preview our program, meet our teachers and
locate classrooms. Our goal is to instruct the children in our parish family as a community of
believers in the Catholic faith. Biweekly (twice a month) instructions include faith-enriching
experiences such as liturgies, faith instructions, prayer, sacramental preparation, and
discussions leading to moral awareness. Parents as primary educators are involved at all levels.
Our parish provides this PSR program to help parents fulfill their obligations as primary
educators of our Catholic Faith. The cooperation between parents and teachers will result in
responsible behavior essential for the growth of the student as a contributing member of the

Cathollc community.

Enclosed you will find registration and medical information forms. Please fill out, enclose the
$20 per child registration fee (550 a family) and return to the parish office: St. Stanislaus
Church, Attn: PSR, 6418 Rt. W, Jefferson City, Missouri 65101. Registration forms are also
available on our website, www.ststan.net.

We appreciate the opportunity to share in the faith development of your child(ren), and thank
you for allowing us to share in this faith journey. We look forward to seelng you on
Wednesday, August 24 at 6:30 p.m.

Sincerely in Christ,

Fr. Medina, LeAnn Korsmeyer
Pastor Director of Religious Education
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